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*** IMPORTANT OUTAGE UPDATE *** 
VECTOR – GUARDIAN PIPELINE INTERCONNECT OUTAGE 

 
 
October 30, 2023 

To Vector Shippers: 
 
Major facility upgrades are planned at the Alliance and Northern Border Interconnections in Will 
County, Illinois (refer to separate Critical Posting).  The Guardian Interconnection will need to be 
isolated for several days in order to complete the work at those sites.  The work at Guardian 
has been rescheduled to November 7-10, 2023.  No commercial activity will be scheduled 
at the Guardian Interconnection.  The Locations impacted include the meters, PAL and 
TTS points (GU151, GU-PAL and GU-TTS). 
 
 
Please refer to a separate posting regarding Vector’s interconnection with Alliance and Northern 
Border Interconnections. 
 
These outages will impact Vector’s firm service contracts and Demand Charge Credit 
mechanisms under Vector’s FERC (GT&C Section 41) Gas Tariff will apply. 
 
Any inquiries or concerns should be directed to the following Marketing contacts: 
 

Matt Malinowski – Director, Market Development 
(734) 276-6189 
 
Dennis Scheibe – Manager, Transportation Services 
(734) 210-8481 
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